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Hi there, I live on McGrath road in Rosedale and I see on the corner of Yale and 
McGrath road there is a rezoning proposal to make the old picking shop into a 
cannabis dispensary. This is absolutely ridiculous! Rosedale traditional school is just 
down the road in one direction. There is also a house with little children about 2 
houses down attached to the flower shop. And there are parks in the other direction. 
Not to mention it's right at the end of a neighborhood with a lot kids around. There is 
Rosedale grocery right across the street where a lot of children walk to, to get their 
candy and treats. They don't need to be walking by the kinds of people that hang out 
at places like this! This is the absolute last thing Rosedale needs. I've spoken with 
others in the neighborhood and they are as outraged as I am. Chilliwack has plenty 
of other places to buy this garbage. People shouldn't be forced to move because the 
city wants to make drugs more accessible to children. This is a disgrace. 
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